
    
 
   
 

FEBRUARY 

7th  WELCOME PICNIC 

 District Swimming 
Try Outs 

8TH  Reach Program   

10th  Interschool Sports 

13th  Resilience Project 
Parent Session 

20th  Grade 6 Camp 

24th  Dads Night Out 

 Grade 6 Campers 
return 

26th  Mums Afternoon 
Out 

MARCH 

2ND  Mordialloc District 
Swimming Carnival 

13th  Easter Wine and 
Bun Drive 

19th  Car Boot Sale 

22nd   School Photos 

31st  End of Term 1 

Edition 1 – Friday 3
rd

 February 2017  

Principal’s Report 
 
Our Vision Statement 
There is a prosperous path for every child. Each 
journey is theirs to lead. There is a place in 
which every child can shine. 
 
Our Mission Statement 
Identify the talent, develop the confidence and 
create the leader. 
 
Our Motto 
Always Moving Forward 
 
Our Habits 

1. Be proactive (I’m in charge) 

2. Begin with the end in mind (have a plan) 

3. Put first things first (work before play) 

4. Think win-win (everyone can win) 

5. Seek first to understand, then to be 

understood (listen before you talk) 

6. Synergise (together is better) 

7. Sharpen the saw (balance feels best) 
 

Welcome Back! 
2017, as in previous years, started with a clear 
vision, and a staff focused on building a 
positive culture and academic excellence. We 
have 26 classes and 545 students. Our new 
generalist teachers, Michelle Dunne, Madeline 
Dossor, Lynda Corr, Fiona Adams and Ashlie 
Rich have already commented on how  
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

School Fees 
Just a reminder that statements 
have gone out this week and fees 
are due 17th Feb 2017.  
Thank you! 
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Resilience Project 
To be resilient is to be able to bounce back 
when the going gets tough. When facing 
hardship, to be able to manage our emotions 
 
and thoughts can mean the difference 
between sadness and happiness.  Last year a 
team of Parktone teachers researched best 
practices in teaching social and emotional 
intelligences and constructed a curriculum 
targeting mental health. Last week the whole 
staff participated in a professional 
development program, which focused on 
three key principles: gratitude, empathy and 
mindfulness. The students were introduced to 
the three principles this week and together 
the staff and students will learn to practice 
gratitude, empathy and mindfulness on a 
daily basis. The aim is to develop emotional 
strength in every individual and as a 
collective. An information session is 
scheduled for Feb 13th and world renowned 
inspirational speaker Hugh Van Cuylenburg 
will introduce parents to the Resilience 
Project. Details can be found on Compass. 
 
Thought for the Week: Being Grateful 
Be happy with what you have while working 
for what you want. – Helen Keller 
 
  
Kind Regards, 
George Danson 
Principal 
  

 

the students are. Na Gu is our new Japanese 
teacher who also speaks Mandarin fluently 
and has inspired the students in their first 
lessons. 93 Preps have joined us as well as 16 
students at other levels. There is a powerful 
synergy flowing at Parktone. There are 
smiling faces and a buzz of excitement in the 
air.  
 
Open Night and Picnic 
Tuesday February 7th will be our first Open 
Night. Everyone is welcome to bring along a 
picnic, chairs, blanket etc. from 5pm. Treat-
meals and take-away e.g. Fish and Chips etc. 
can make the picnic easier to prepare for 
and a real hit with the children. A number of 
vans will be on site for those wanting to 
purchase a coffee, donut, pizza and other 
snacks. Light entertainment will create a fun 
atmosphere. Some games will be organised 
for the children. This will be a great way to 
meet new families and to catch-up with 
familiar faces. The classrooms will be open 
from 5:30-7:30pm to provide an opportunity 
for you to meet with the teachers, observe 
the classrooms and to be informed about 
student expectations and daily routines.  
Of course parents wanting a more formal 
meeting to discuss their children’s specific 
learning needs may schedule a mutually 
suitable time. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
Welcome to the new school year at Parktone. 

The Parktone Social & Fundraising Group (PSG) has an exciting year of both social and fundraising activities planned and 

we would really love your help.  

We’re seeking 1-3 members of each class to nominate for 2017 Class Representative. The Class Rep role shouldn’t take up 

too much of your time. Our main aim is to develop a strong connection between the School Council/Social & Fundraising 

Group/School Community. Communication and assistance is vital to ensure our fundraising efforts and involvement in 

school life is positive and successful.  

The Class Rep role includes: 

- Organising social events for the families/parents in your class. They can be dinners, family BBQ’s, coffee 

mornings, play days, picnic etc. Its up to you.  

- Keep the families in your class up to date with social and fundraising activities at the school along with any whole 

school events. 

- With the assistance of the PSG, coordinate a class contact list for distribution to your class.  

- Where possible, assist with major social and/or fundraising activities. i.e. Trivia Night Organisation, Parents 

Cocktail Party, Mother’s Day Stall etc. 

Along with class reps, the PSG would also l like to form sub-committees for a number of special events throughout the 

year. If you are interested in assisting with specific events, please indicate on the form below and return to class via the 

communications folder.  

Regards, 

Parktone Social & Fundraising Group 

 

I would like to nominate for Class Rep  

Name:____________________________ Email:___________________________________________ 

Grade:_____________________ Teacher:_______________________ 

AND/OR 

I am interested in assisting in the following events- 

(Please tick) 

FUNDRAISING STALLS  MARKET & CAR BOOT SALE  

TRIVIA NIGHT  MAIN SOCIAL EVENT 2017  

BUNNINGS BBQ/BAKE STALL  ART FESTIVAL  

FUNDRAISING DRIVES  SCHOOL DISCO  

 



 

 
 
 



 
 
 



 

 

Principals 

Award 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOST PROPERTY FROM 2016 
Below are some items that were left over from lost property last year. If you are the 

owner, you can collect your item from the office. Thanks! 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THANKS SO MUCH! 
 
A huge thank you to Kelly Scurrah 
(mum of Tom and Harry) for a very 
generous donation of 2 x 8kg tubs 
of ôRock Dustõ. Itõs a 100% natural 
mineral fertilizer and a multi-
vitamin for soil and plants. Itõs safe 
around kids and pets that will be 
used on our garden beds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head Office 

560 Ballarat-Daylesford Road 
Ballarat  Victoria  3352 
www.munash.com.au 

Healthy Happy Me ! 
 

Bananas are great in warm 
weather as they are really cooling 
for our bodies, but avoid during a 

cold/flu as they can slow recovery. 
Increase high vitamin C fruits 
instead such as oranges, kiwi, 

pineapple, berries and mandarins. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.munash.com.au/




 

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
In 2017, Parktone Primary will begin the 3rd phase of a BYOD (Bring Your Own Device 
ɀ Laptop) program.  This program allows students to bring their own devices to school 

for educational use in the classroom. 
 
The ICT philosophy at Parktone recognizes that in the digital age, and with rapid and 
continuous changes in the ways that people share, use, develop and communicate with 
ICT, young people need to be highly skilled in its use.  To participate in a knowledge-
based economy and to be empowered within a technologically sophisticated society 
now and into the future, students at Parktone Primary will be equipped with the 
knowledge, skills and confidence to make ICT work for them at school and at home. 
 
Parktone Primary has prepared to meet the needs of all aspects of the program.  Phase 
1 of the program began at the end of last year with an upgrade to our wireless network 
capabilities and servers. Phase 2 involved meticulous research for selection of the ideal 
device for our teaching and learning needs.  We timed the selection and purchase of 70 
of the devices with the end of a lease program which will see 30 four-year-old 
computers replaced with the devices and provide our students, teachers and 
technicians an opportunity to test the full capabilities as well as discover any 
limitations to be overcome prior to commencement of the 3rd phase. 
 
The following timeline has been determined for the full implementation of phase 3 
 Grade 3 Grade 4 Grade 5 Grade 6 

2017  Optional Required Highly 
Recommended 

Optional 

2018  Optional Required Required Highly 
Recommended 

2019  Optional Required Required Required 

The personal computing device that is brought to school must meet the specifications 
listed below in order to operate with our network:  
Operating system requirements: Windows 8 or higher 
-ÉÎÉÍÕÍ ÓÃÒÅÅÎ ÓÉÚÅ ρρȱ 
8 hour battery life 
Minimum 4gb RAM 
Physical connected keyboard (no wireless or Bluetooth) 
USB port 
 



 

 

 
These are the same requirements expected of parents from Parkdale Secondary 
College.  The device that 
Parktone Primary has sourced and purchased for our own use has superior 
specifications than the minimum required by Parkdale Secondary College.  We are 
highly recommending the device (ACER SWITCH PRO 11) and future iterations of it as 
the preferred device for parents to purchase.   
 
We have sourced the device from Centre COM which is a company that has provided 
0ÁÒËÔÏÎÅȭÓ parents with a portal to purchase the device and streamline the process of 
purchasing, distribution through the school, software instillation by the school, 
warranty and repairs.  
At the moment Centre COM are prepared to offer to parents the same device that 
Parktone has purchased and is recommending, at the same prices that Parktone 
purchased 70 devices ($690 + GST), until stocks run out.  It is anticipated the next 
version (2017 model) of the same laptop will cost between $850 and $900.  The next 
version will be lighter and have a camera on both sides of the device. 
It is our vision to significantly increase the number of devices available to our Prep to 
Grade 2 students and for every grade 3 to 6 student to have their own digital learning 
tool.  
At the moment there are only 5 devices per class which limits the range of online 
resources and software packages that can be used.  Each class only has access to the 
computer lab once per week and if a class requires every student to have access to a 
computer at any other time the teacher is required to organise a time with three other 
classes when they are not using their devices so the students can borrow them.  By 
providing students with their own digital learning tools organisational limitations will 
be removed and our staff will have access to methods of teaching that not only engage 
learners but enhance the efficiency of learning.   
Imagine a class in which at the push of a button: 

- Á ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒ ÉÓ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ȬÐÕÓÈȭ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÎÔÅÎÔ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅÉÒ Ï×Î ÓÃÒÅÅÎ ÔÏ ÁÌÌ ÓÔudents 

screens  

- Á ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÃÁÎ ȬÐÕÓÈȭ ×ÈÁÔ ÔÈÅÙ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÏÎ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÉÎÔÅÒÁÃÔÉÖÅ ÔÅÌÅÖÉÓÉÏÎ 

for all to see/edit/provide feedback 

- a teacher can ask key questions and instead of getting just one answer via a 

ȬÈÁÎÄ-ÕÐȭȟ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÔÈÏÕÇÈÔȾÁÎÓ×ÅÒ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÇÉÖÅn and a teacher will receive 

instant and sometimes graphed knowledge of what the students are 

understanding. 

- Students can hear what they have written, say what they want to write and make 

real time edits 

- Students can create mini-films and take still shots to capture moments of 

learning, thought and work they are proud of 

- And so much more! 

Our School Council has endorsed this program.  
 
Please direct any further queries to Caleb Peterson. 


